
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      August 25, 2000 
 
 
Ms. Tillie McKee 
Route 1, Box 143 
Mantee, MS  39751-9713 
 
Dear Ms. McKee: 
 
 Thank you for your letter.  I have reviewed the letter, and I am forwarding the 
letter to Clay County Board of Supervisors.  A representative from this department will 
be contacting you regarding your request for assistance. 
 
 If I can be of further help, please let me know. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
 
RM/bwl 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      August 25, 2000 
 
 
Mr. Shelton Deanes, President 
Clay County Board of Supervisors 
205 Court Street 
West Point, MS  39773 
 
Dear Mr. Deanes: 
 
 Ms. Tillie McKee of Mantee, MS, has mailed my office asking for assistance 
dealing with a water shortage in the Sun Creek Community in Pheba, MS.  I am 
enclosing a copy of her letter for your records.  Would someone from your office be able 
to contact Ms. McKee regarding her request? 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/bwl 
 
 
Enclosure 
 


